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Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL FACILITY USE AND 

LEASE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF ODESSA AND THE 
ECTOR COUNTY ISD 

 

DATE: July 19, 2011 

 

 

Ector County ISD has collaborated with City of Odessa.  The Interlocal Agreement for 
sharing of certain portion of the City of Odessa parks system, data defines the 
collaborative services for both organizations. 

 
************************ 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the sharing of certain portion of 
the City of Odessa parks system, agreement between Ector County ISD and City of 
Odessa. 

 
************************ 

 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Hector Mendez, David L. Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools Executive Director 
 for District Operations 


